
 

 

 

 
‘Santa’s On Strike’ 

 
 

 
Wednesday 4th December 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

We are excited to announce that preparations for our Christmas play, Santa's On Strike, 
are well underway, and the students have been working hard to make it a memorable 
event. To ensure everything runs smoothly, we kindly request your support in organising 
costumes for the performance. 

Costume Details: 

1. Students in the choir or with non-speaking roles: 
o Please provide a plain red or green top for your child to wear, along with 

their school trousers or skirt. 
o If you do not have a plain top, it can be worn inside out to avoid visible 

designs. 
o Students are encouraged to bring a Christmas hat (e.g., a Santa hat or 

festive headband) if they have one. 
2. Other roles: 

o Students with speaking parts or specific roles will have been given 
individual costumes.  

o Students with speaking roles in families can wear their own clothes.  

Costumes need to be brought to school on Monday 9th December, so we can 
organise a dress rehearsal. 

Thank you for your support in helping us create a magical production. If you have any 
questions or need assistance with costumes, please feel free to reach out. 

We look forward to seeing you at the play! 

Warm regards, 

Mrs. Corkery 
Year 3 Class Teacher  
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